
  

NNUULLLLIITTYY  MMIINNIISSTTEERR  TTRRAAIINNIINNGG  
REGISTRATION FORM 

 

May 2, 9, 16 & 30, 2025 
 

Class starts at 9:00am & ends at 4:00pm each day. Mass and lunch from 12-1. 
In-person classes will be held at the Diocesan Pastoral Center, Room 159.  

Online live classes will be available through GoToMeetings for those unable to attend the first 
3 sessions in-person.  They are also recorded if people cannot participate live.   

All participants are required to attend the last session (May 30) in-person.  
 

Registrants are required to participate in all 4 days in order to be certified. 
 
Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Address of where you want to be contacted for this Ministry:   
           

____________________________________________________________________________ 
  

City: ____________________________ State: _________ Zip Code: ______________ 
  
Telephone: (_______) _________________ Email ____________________________________________________ 
  
Are you a Catholic in good standing (i.e. married in the Catholic Church, etc.)?  Yes____  No____      
 
Parish: _______________________________________ Parish City: _____________________________________ 
 
Dietary restrictions?  Yes____ No____    (If yes, please explain__________________________________)  
 
Signature/Approval of Pastor: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
In Person Tuition: $200.00 This covers materials, rolls & coffee in the morning, and lunch. 
Online Tuition: $75.00 This covers materials; they will be mailed to the address provided above. 
 
Will you be attending in person___________ or online ____________ (please select one)  
 
Please make check payable to Diocese of Phoenix – we will not accept cash. 
 
 Send registration form and payment to (will not be accepted electronically due to pastor signature):  
 

   Diocese of Phoenix 
  Office of Canonical Services & the Tribunal 
  400 E. Monroe St 
  Phoenix, AZ  85004               *Registration forms must be received by April 11th.  
 


